
From: Victor Ku
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: Project 2024 Mill and Overlay 4th/Howard Are, Ph 1
Date: Thursday, May 30, 2024 3:54:52 PM

Greetings,

I hope this email finds you well, I am writing to you to respond to Public Hearing Notice
concerning:

2024 Mill and Overlay 4th/Howard Are, Ph 1 project
File: #MO2402
Parcel ID # 35-29-22-22-0103
Property Address: 1855 5th St E, St Paul, MN 55119
Owner: Victor Ku and Pakou Yang

Our response: We are not in favor of the project 

Thank you for your time,

Victor Ku
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